
nternational Bureau 
Liberal Democratic Party 

1-11-23, Nagata-cho, Ohiyoda-ku 
Tok}'O, Japan. ' 

Dear Governor Atiyeh: 

IBE AL DEMOCRATIC PAHfV 

JAPAN 

November 25, 1986 

I hope that you found your visit to Japan as part of the NGA 
delegation an interesting and educational experience. The LDP 
was most pleased to see the formal beginning of an exchange 
program with the NGA, and we all very much appreciate your help 
in making the program a reality. We have prepared the enclosed 
photo album as a souvenir of the trip, and hope that it will stir 
some pleasant memories for both you and Mrs. Atiyeh. 

We are very much looking forward to closer ties between the 
NGA and the LDP, and are confident that a continuing dialogue 
will benefit both our nations. 

Mr. Victor G. Atiyeh 

Governor's Office 
State Capitol 
Salem, Oregon 97310 

Sincerely yours, 
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